KANSAS STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

W. A. BRANDENBURG, A. M., LL.D., PRESIDENT PITTSBURG, KANSAS

April 4, 1938

Dr. Forest Allen
Physical Education Department
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I am happy that at the suggestion of Miss Irma Gene Nevins we secured you as the speaker before our Student Section of the State Physical Education Convention. After talking with some of our students who attended this section, I know that you made a real contribution to our program.

For many years I have heard of "Phog" Allen and it was a real pleasure for me to have the opportunity of meeting you.

Yours very truly,

Hatlie Storkopf